
Reference #: 2024-45-IP

From: Inpatient Value, Incentives, and Quality Reporting Outreach and Education 

Support Contractor

Sent: April 16, 2024

To: IQR and HVBP Listserve Recipient List

Subject: POSTPONED: Hospital Value-Based Purchasing Program Outreach and Education April 

17, 2024 Webinar: Reviewing Your Hospital VBP Program Mortality and Complication Measures 

Hospital-Specific Report

We regret to inform you that the Outreach and Education webinar for participants in the Hospital Value-

Based Purchasing (VBP) Program, scheduled for Wednesday, April 17, 2024, titled "Reviewing Your 

Hospital VBP Program Mortality and Complication Measures Hospital-Specific Report," is currently 

postponed.

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we are unable to proceed with the webinar at this time. We understand 

the importance of this event and its relevance to your work. Rest assured, as soon as a decision is made 

regarding a new date and time, a new list serve announcement will be sent out promptly.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. Should you have 

any urgent inquiries or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us directly.

Thank you for your patience and continued support.

Please do not respond directly to this email. For further assistance regarding the information contained 

in this message, please contact the Inpatient Value, Incentives, and Quality Reporting Outreach and 

Education Support Team at https://cmsqualitysupport.service-now.com/qnet_qa?id=ask_a_question or 

(844) 472-4477.
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